
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

A259 CHERITON ROAD, FOLKESTONE 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2020 

 
To allow a detailed examination of the railway bridge to be safely 
carried out, Kent County Council has made an Order to temporarily 

prohibit through traffic on part of A259 Cheriton Road, Folkestone. 

 
An overnight closure is planned for Thursday 6 August 2020 from 

22:00 hours through until approximately 06:00 hours. 
 

Cheriton Road will be closed in the vicinity of the railway bridge near 
Central Station, with no through access between the junctions with 

Castle Hill Avenue and Radnor Park Road. 
 

The alternative routes are 
Northbound via A2034 Cheriton Road, Foresters Way, A2033 Grace 

Hill, Foord Road and Radnor Park Road 
Southbound via A259 Radnor Park Road, Pavilion Road, Black Bull 

Road, A2033 Foord Road, New Street, Bradstone Road, Dover Road, 
Grace Hill, Shellons Street, Middelburg Square, A2034 Cheriton 

Gardens Shorncliffe Road and A259 Castle Hill Avenue 

 
The Order that prevents right turns from the northbound carriageway 

of Castle Hill Avenue into Cheriton Road will be suspended whilst the 
road is closed. 

 
The planned date and duration may change for various reasons 

including the current coronavirus situation, and updated information 
can be found on www.one.network – [Network Rail Permit KL800XTD-

70-40-060820SM], with any changes signposted on site and notified 
locally.  

 
 

 
 

 
Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 
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